
Antonia Hover 

"CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
17/31/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07067^2025' 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 3:33 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket# 2025-001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

— Original Message— 
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 3:10 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket# 2025-0011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

— Original Message— 
From: David White <iamacane@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 11, 2025 9:22 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket# 2025-0011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

My name is David White and I own two homes one in Sunrise FL and one in Islamorada FL. The home in Sunrise is served 
by FPL and the home in Islamorada is served by FKEC. On July 11 was billed $372 for the Islamorada house. I have never 
paid anywhere close to this amount to FPL and the house in Sunrise is double the square footage of the Islamorada 
house. In addition the A/C unit in Islamorada is a new high efficiency unit. I have noticed these very big differences in 
electric rates for the past 15 years that I have owned a home in the keys. 

No one likes rate increases however FPL from my experience in owning these two properties has done a good job 
keeping the rates low. I can also say that FPL's reliability improvements have paid off - whether it's restoration after a 
hurricane or the elimination of flickers. When it comes to money and value, I would choose FPL as my service provider. 

Thank you, David White 
13772 NW 22 St Sunrise FL 
138 Sea Ln Islamorada FL 
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